

Dear Fantastic First Grader,

Hello and welcome to Mrs. Fernandez's first grade class! I am so excited to be your new teacher. We are going to have a fantastic year together. I am so happy that YOU are a part of our classroom!

I love being a teacher at <code>Buffler!</code> I love teaching children like you to be strong readers, writers, mathematicians, and scientists. When I am not teaching, I like to be active. I enjoy riding my bike, running, and swimming. I also have a love for reading! I hope to spend my summer vacation reading at the beach with my two children, John and Maddie!

First grade is such an exciting year full of adventure, learning, and fun! We will be learning about our community, plants, animals, and weather. We will be reading many wonderful stories. We will also write stories, poems, and reports on things we learn. In math, we will play fun math games to help us learn about numbers, place value, addition, and subtraction.

You will need a backpack for school. Please bring it to school every day. Be sure to write your name inside it just in case someone has the same one. Your green folder will be your Daily Folder. You will bring it to and from school each day Θ

wow, what a special year it is going to be! Now your job is to have a wonderful summer. RELAX! Play outside, ride your bike, and be sure to enjoy some good books! I am looking forward to a great year!

Your New Teacher, Mrs. Fernandez ©

